
SHOSHONE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

      Events 
This week! 

 

 October 18-25, 2024 

Book fair! All purchases through the Book Fair benefit our school. Send your student with money if you want        
them to purchase something. We have items for as little as 55 cents. 
 

 October 23 & 24, 2024 

Parent-Teacher Conferences. Reminders of the time/date have been sent with your student. Please be on   
time. We will have a $5.00 meal available for purchase. This will include a baked potatoe, a cookie, and a 
water. 
 
We will have items from the clothing closet available for you to look through during Parent/Teacher 
Conferences on October 23rd and 24th from 5:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. Please bring your extra grocery bags so 
you can take some clothes home with you.  

 October 25, 2024 

All students are invited to make a pumpkin craft and watch It’s The Great Pumpkin, Charlie Brown movie. 
Permission slips have been sent with your student. Space is limited.  

Upcoming… 
 

 October 29, 2024 

Picture Re-take Day! Packets will be sent for the students that missed picture day. 
 

 October 27-31, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Halloween school parade will be October 31 at 2:45 p.m. Please be creative with the costuming and lean 
more toward characters with positive, non-violent messages. Costuming of a violent nature is not 
allowed. 

 November 1, 2024 

All students are invited to sign up a Tea Party where they will learn proper etiquette and manners for drinking 
tea. More information will be sent next week.  
 

 

 

 

HEALTH OFFICE NEWS- A child showing any indications of being ill before leaving for school should be kept at home. 

Parents/guardians will be asked to take their child home whenever their child displays any of the following symptoms: temp over 

100 degrees, vomiting, diarrhea, pink eye, suspicious skin rash/lesions, live head lice, any other signs of illness per the school's 

discretion. Before returning to school, students need to be fever-free for 24 hours, without a fever reducing medication, free of 

vomiting and diarrhea for 24 hours. If on medication for a contagious condition, such as strep throat, they must be on antibiotics 

for 12 hours before returning to school or per doctors recommendations. If a student is absent for 5 consecutive days due to 

illness a Physician note may be requested. If you have any concerns about your child, please give us a call at 208-886-2381. 

   

Monday: Wear Red.                                 Tuesday: Wear Jersey. 
Wednesday: Wear Tie 

dye. 

Red Ribbon/Drug Free Week.  

 

Thursday: Halloween 
Costumes 

.                                 

JOIN our PTO! We are looking for more volunteers! 

Parents, please plan to attend our next meeting on 

November 12, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in the library. 

Refreshments will be served, RSVP to Mrs. Garcia at 208-

886-2381 by November 7th.  

EXTENDED ABSENCES- If you have vacation or holiday time 

scheduled that will consist of 3 or more days, an Extended 

Absence Form must be completed before your student 

takes their leave from school. We have forms in the front office. 

If you have any concerns about your child, please give us a call 

at 208-886-2381. 


